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2022 Priorities: Writing, Wellbeing, Positive Partnerships 
 
Hello Dalveen parents & community members! 
 
Welcome to the Week 7 Newsletter. There is a lot happening in a short space of time and it is hard to 
believe that we are now only 3 weeks away from the September holiday break. Time flies when you 
are having fun and working hard, that is for sure. 
 
P&C Events: Thank you to our hardworking P&C for dedicating their time to run some recent school 
and fundraising events. Last weekend the Skillington and Walters families, along with Harry, Mia and 
Fletcher ran the Bunnings sausage sizzle in Warwick. This was an all day event and we appreciate you 
volunteering your time. We really need parent volunteers, remembering that all money raised goes di-
rectly to our children and their education. 
 
Tuckshop: The P&C is running tuckshop next Tuesday 30th August at first and second breaks. The or-
der forms were sent home last week and are due back tomorrow. The menu looks delicious – we love 
tuckshop days and always look forward to the yummy home cooking. 
 
Book Week: Our Book Week dress up day was all sorts of fabulous, and a big thank you to parents and 
caregivers for going to such a big effort. The shared lunches were a special treat and a big thank you 
to every family who brought a plate. Special congratulations to Brooklyn in P-2 (Nerida from Brave) 
and Mia in 3-6 (Hermoine from Harry Potter) who were awarded who were awarded the prize for best 
costumes and to Fletcher for the funniest book character. We enjoyed a variety of activities on the 
day, including reading “The Gingerbread Man” and designing and making our own gingerbreads as 
well as writing an alternative ending to the story. We also listened to the story “Ruby Red Shoes goes 
to Paris”, which fit in well with our Around the World unit, so naturally we tasted some French food as 
well, including baguettes and croissants. What a day! Also as part of our Book Week celebrations, we 
read the Macca the Alpaca series and then had a surprise visit from Mr McGahey and “Helga” the al-
paca. We loved meeting you Helga and many thanks to Mr McGahey who really made our day! 
 
Science Week: Last week we celebrated last week, where the theme was all about glass. Students 
participated in a brilliant day of science experiments and hands on activities. They made candy magni-
fying glasses, magnet superhero stories, elephant’s toothpaste, ice-cream and mixed different sub-
stances together to make cool patterns and colours. Thank you to Mr McGahey who did a great job of 
planning and organising the rotations. 
 
Library: 
Students borrow library books on a Monday each week. Books are to be returned each Monday, in  
order to borrow more or we can apply an extension. Don’t forget library bags! 
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Positive Behaviour for Learning – Weekly Focus 

 

 
Christmas Concert: Our Christmas concert and awards night is being held on Thursday 1st Decem-
ber, 6.30pm in the Dalveen Hall. Please mark this in your calendars and save the date.  
PBL Rewards Day: Our students have been working as hard as ever, being safe, responsible and 
respectful and collecting their hard earned “Dalveen Dollars”. We will be holding our PBL excursion 
on Tuesday the 13th September when we will be visiting the WIRAC pool for a free swim, followed 
by lunch in the park and a special first-time screening of the movie >>>>> at the Warwick cinema. 
Permission notes will be sent home soon, so please be on the look out. 

PBL Excursion 
Our Term 3 PBL Excursion is on Tuesday the 13th of September. Students will travel to Warwick by 
bus and will have a free swim at WIRAC, followed by lunch in park, then a movie and popcorn at      
Warwick Twin Cinema watching DC League of Super Pets. Cost is $10 per student. Money and        
permission forms must be returned to the office no later than Friday the 9th of September. 
 
Around the World Celebration: 
Our International Day will be held on Tuesday 6th of September. Students have chosen their coun-
tries and are asked to come dressed in their traditional costume, something related to their coun-
try or their country flag colours. There will be no homework in Week 8 (next week) as students 
spend time at home completing their country fact file. They will present this fact file to the class as 
part of International Day and participate in lots of “Around the World” activities. We will also be 
having another shared lunch, as each student will bring in a traditional dish to share with the 
group.  
 
Breakfast Club: 
Breakfast Club is held from 8am-8.35am on a Friday morning every second week, and is an oppor-
tunity for students to share a meal together. We have a range of breakfast options, from toast with 
spreads, fresh fruit, yoghurt and baked goods. Chappy Susan has been doing a great job of co-
ordinating Breakfast Club and will continue to run the program this year.  Please remember that 
the kitchen closes at 8.35am, so make sure you arrive early!  
 
Please note: Breakfast Club is now being held every fortnight, on Even Weeks—Check the Calendar 
for updates. There will be no Breakfast Club tomorrow 26th August. 
 

Miss Blake has been away on conference this week, leaving Miss Priddle in charge of the news-
le er, so we will make sure our next issue is a bumper issue full of photos :-) 
 

Have a fantastic week and stay warm! 
From Kate & The Dalveen Staff 

Week 7 
Keep your workspace tidy 
Transitions: lining up, walking,, waiting quietly 
Share equipment 
Return equipment to the correct place 

Week 8 
Ask questions and request help when needed 
Report problems to adults immediately 
Follow the daily routines 



 

P&C News 
Bunnings Sizzle: We had a great day at the sizzle, thanks to the amazing families that 
gave up their day and helped. It was very successful in raising funds for the students of Dalveen. 

Tuckshop: Order forms are due back TOMORROW, please return to office drop box with full payment. Orders 
will be served Tuesday 30th August. 

Father’s Day Stall: Mrs. Walters will be holding a Father’s Day stall under the school Wednesday 31st August 
from 8am-8.50am. There will be a variety of gifts ranging from $2-$6 for students to choose from. Younger 
siblings welcome to come along. We recommend those wishing to shop bring along $10 (change will be    
available) 

Special Brekky Club: P&C will be helping with Brekky Club on the last day of term Friday 16th September 
8am. Please be early as no food will be served after 8.45am so students are ready to go into the classroom 
by 8.50am. 

General Meeting: Next meeting will be 12th September at 6.30 via Zoom, if you wish to attend, please contact 
Tahnay for login details. 

Kind Regards, 
Kelly Skillington- P&C President  
dalveensspandc@gmail.com 
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DATE ACTIVITY DETAILS CONTACT PERSON 

30th August Tuckshop Orders due Friday 26th August Kelly 

31st August Father’s Day Stall $10 per child Rose 

12th September P&C Meeting 6.30 via Zoom Tahnay 

16th September Special Brekky Club 8am-8.45am Kelly/Chappy Susan 

7th October Cooking at Sports Club Dalveen Sports Club- Menu TBA Rose 

Bookclub Issue 6 is included with this weeks 
newsletter. If you are interested please order 
and pay via the LOOP app by Monday the 29th 
of August. 



Term 3 2022 Calendar 
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Newsletter: Odd Weeks   Parade & Breakfast Club: Even Weeks 

 

 


